CALLOUT FOR SOLIDARITY

STAND WITH THE BENDIGO PEOPLE AGAINST THE RACISTS, BIGOTS,
FASCSISTS AND ISLAMOPHOBES THAT ARE TRYING TO BUILD A
BASE IN OUR TOWN.

This is a request for assistance from all supporters of human decency, rights and
freedoms. We need help.

People who wish to create a political base in central Vic, for their fascist
organisation, are invading our town for the second time, on October 10th. As
you are probably aware, they organise under the banner of the ‘United Patriots
Front’ but they aren’t your typical flag-wavers. Many of these people are self-
identified neo-Nazis, proud fascists, violent nationalists and thugs.

We are organising our response and we request your participation. Various
groups have already begun campaigns of local public education about the issue,
both online and offline, as well as calling a counter-rally for the day. What we
need from you is to stand beside us in solidarity on October 10", Bring friends,
bring noise and bring your own brand of resistance.

Written by Bendigonians, for our allies across the nation.



